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A very happy Valentine's Day to all of our 

Key Clubbers out there!  This month, our 

members participated in a wide variety of 

projects.  Read on to find out more about 

this month's happenings!
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OUR PROGRESS CONTINUES:
        This month, Thirst Project supporters buckled down and started 

planning two amazing events for the spring season: a gala in our very 

own Building 77 and a community-wide Walk for Water on Sandy Hook.  

We're going to need lots of help, so be sure to stop by at our next meeting 

on Tuesday, February 27th during Lunch B in Mr. Cuttrell's room. 

          

-Bake sales during all of lunch the first Wednesday of every month! 

-UPDATE: The Thirst Project gala to be held in 77 on March 16 from 6-9:30!  

-UPDATE: Our Walk for Water to be held during and after school on April 20! 

          

"IF YOU SEE SOMETHING 

BEAUTIFUL IN SOMEONE, 

SPEAK IT." 

-RUTHIE LINDSEY

THIRST PROJECT EVENTS TO LOOK FORWARD TO:
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UPCOMING EVENTS:

TUTORING: ONGOING

DCON CONTESTS: FEBRUARY 26-28

CSH VISITS: ONGOING

CSH PROM: ONGOING

        Help out with the children's occupational therapy at Children's 

Specialized Hospital in Toms River...always a good time!  Check email for 

updates.  Ten students will be needed for every third Sunday of the 

month.  (Be sure to get your flu shot ahead of time!)

        In the next few weeks, the CSH Prom committee led by Cassondra 

Runko will be meeting Wednesdays Lunch B in Mr. Cuttrell's room to 

discuss plans for this year's Children's Specialized Hospital Prom.  Join 

the team and help make the decorations and games necessary to make 

this year's prom another success!

        Volunteers are needed to help out with tutoring sessions Saturdays 

at multiple locations.  Many of the kids who attend are elementary and 

middle school-aged, so have no fear!  You can help.  Keep an eye out for 

emails from Dylan Sequeira for more details.

        Starting after school on February 26, a team of Key Clubbers will 

meet to assemble MAST's entries for the contests at DCON.  It isn't too 

late to volunteer to help with this cause!  If you're creative or just plain 

interested in helping out, let Ms. Trinidad know as soon as possible.
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       This month, Key Clubbers and other members of the community 

helped serve fish dinners to the members and friends of Keyport 

Kiwanis.  As always, this evening was a huge success!  Thank you to 

everyone who helped out.  Upset you missed out?  Don't worry!  Later 

this spring, there will be an opportunity to help out with the Chicken Fry 

as well. 

       Thank you to everyone who donated items to our drive to benefit the 

homeless this month.  MAST's Key Club succeeded in collecting a variety 

of necessary items, and we couldn't have done it without you.  Your 

generosity helped to make a huge difference in someone's life! 

       This month, another team of Key Clubbers cooked dinner for the 

families staying at the Long Branch Ronald McDonald House.  A great 

time was had by all.  Let's keep up the good work and make this a new 

tradition! 

SERVICE RECAP:
KEYPORT KIWANIS FISH FRY:

DRIVE FOR THE HOMELESS:

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE:
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THANKS FOR READING!

Lieutenant Governor of District 9: Maureen McLean 

(Congratulations to our new LTG elect!) 

President: Joey Schilke 

Vice President: Emily Fuller 

Secretary: Sophie Allen 

Treasurer: Paige Weinreich 

Webmaster: Joe Chiusano 

Editor: Carlee Dunn 

Advisors: Mrs. Trinidad 

                  Ms. Oppito  

                  Mr. Cuttrell

OFFICERS AND ADVISORS:

DCON

      MAST's DCON attendees are gearing up to 

go to this year's convention, which is sure to 

be a wonderful time.  Between putting 

together paperwork and preparing projects to 

submit, the club has been busy getting ready!  

We look forward to all the amazing 

experiences our attendees are sure to have 

this March.


